## **MEMBERSHIP: EVERYONE BENEFITS**

I am happy to report that, as of February, we had received annual dues from 51 neighbors for membership in 2018, four of which are new members! Welcome! While membership in our Association is voluntary, we certainly hope everyone in our approximately 940 homes in our neighborhood sees the value of belonging. We have recently modified our "membership year" to start in January and end in December to make it easy for all to remember. We are a non-profit Association and our only source of revenue is the annual dues of a modest \$20. For this \$20, we host the Annual Cocktail party in February, Summer Scoop Ice Cream Social in August and an annual meeting in May with informed speakers, coffee and pastries. All three events are open to both members and non-members, and we encourage your participation. In addition, we publish two newsletters a year, pay for event signs, print and distribute notices of events, etc. To make it convenient for you to join or renew, we enclose an envelope in our bi-annual newsletters. You may also access our website and use the PayPal feature. Please, if you have any questions or concerns, feel free to call or text me at 415-654-1711. Marty Wickenheiser, Chair, Membership Committee. With questions regarding your membership, contact us at DBCNA.info@gmail.com.



## INTERESTED IN PARTICIPATING?

JOIN US EVERY 2<sup>ND</sup>
WEDNESDAY OF THE
MONTH AT 7PM!

lame	
Email	
	<sub>ew email?</sub> Yes No
Address	
Phone	
☐ I'd li	ke to help with events!
	ke to help with everts.  a check for \$20 payable to Dominican Black Canyon orhood Association. Mail to:
	DBCNA P.O. Box 151702 San Rafael, CA 94915-1702

## YOUR DBCNA BOARD MEMBERS & CONTRIBUTORS:

Jack Nixon, President
Jay Hubert, Vice President
Edie Dagley, Secretary
Dan Sonnet, Contributor

Bonnie Marks, Treasurer Marty Wickenheiser, Membership Jeff Cardneau, Communications John Contini, Contributor

Bob Levine, Board Member Monica McMillan, Board Member Joan Cardneau, Website & Newsletter

TELL US WHAT YOU'D LIKE TO SEE IN YOUR NEXT NEWSLETTER OR TO CONTRUBUTE AN ARTICLE, CONTACT US AT DBCNA.INFO@GMAIL.COM OR WRITE TO US AT P.O. BOX 151702, SAN RAFAEL, CA 94915.

To get involved in the Dominican Black Canyon Neighborhood Association, contact us at <a href="mailto:DBCNA.info@gmail.com">DBCNA.info@gmail.com</a>. For meeting information, upcoming events and local area news, visit our website at <a href="mailto:dominicanareanews.com">dominicanareanews.com</a>.